
Hello and welcome to Lime Class.

My name is Miss Newman. I have heard 
so many wonderful things about you 

from your Year 3 teachers and am very 
excited to meet you all! 



We are really lucky to 
have Mrs Clary too as 

our Teaching assistant. 
She has heard lots of 

wonderful things about 
you all and is really 
looking forward to 
working with you. 



Do you have any pets?
Yes, I have two dogs called Poppy and Coco and a 

cat named Ronnie.

What is my favourite book? 
One of my favourite books is called ‘Elsewhere’ by 

Gabrielle Zevin which is about a world where people 
age backwards, how interesting!

What would you be if you were not a teacher?
I love to bake so maybe a baker, here is a Victoria 

sponge cake I made!



What are my favourite animals?
Flamingos and butterflies

What is my favourite colour? 
Pink 

What is my favourite subject to teach?
I love teaching all subjects but I really like 
Art and Maths. Here is a piece of artwork 
I made with a group of children at school. We 
all decorated a peacock feather and it looked
amazing when we put all the pieces together!



Why do I love teaching?

I love making a difference to children’s lives. I feel excited in the 
morning to see your enthusiastic faces when you arrive at school. I love 
seeing how your confidence grows over the year and I enjoy supporting 

pupils to be the best they can be.  You may find something tricky but its 
important to remember…

‘good mistakes mean we are learning’. 



Here is our classroom! By September it will have undergone an incredible 
transformation and will be ready for you all to begin your amazing Year 4 journey! 
We will be in a new building but we are really lucky to have lots of spacious rooms! 



 Here are some of the different areas of 
your new playground. You will be able to use 
the MUGA when its your classes turn. You 
can use the quiet area to draw and read 
everyday. There is also lots of space to run 
around and play with your friends!



Have a great summer, Lime Class.
I can’t wait to see you all in 

September, we are going to have a 
FANTASTIC year, learning and 

having fun TOGETHER.


